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A message from our President….Tiffany Noel

Election Day is next week!  Please be informed voters and don’t 
forget to get out and vote and take a few friends with you. It’s important 
that we not become complacent. We’ve included a sample ballot in the 
newsletter. It is very long with lots of candidates so you may want to take it 
with you to the polls. 

Don’t forget we will not be meeting on June 5th because it’s Election Day.  
We will be meeting on June 12th and will get a legislative update from 
several of our local legislators. 

I hope you all were able to attend the Fashion show last month. It was such 
a fun event!  We are still getting rave reviews. People had a good time and 
enjoyed meeting so many candidates. We raised $10,000 for our PAC and 
met our goal. Yellowhammer News carried the fashion show live so we got 
lots of good publicity.  We’ve included some photos from the event. 

I would like to thank our chair and co-chair of the Fashion Show, Gina 
Thayer and Angela Kloote. They, along with our excellent committee 
worked diligently to ensure that this year’s show was a success! Thank you 
for your time and hard work! 

Vote Tuesday and we will see you next week!

-Tiffany

United We Win!
May 2018



Make Fashion Great Again! 
2018 Fashion Show

The Republican Women of Huntsville hosted the ‘Make Fashion Great Again’ fashion show on 
Wednesday, May 9th at the Huntsville Botanical Gardens. The day was full of fellowship, 

networking, bidding on silent auction items, shopping, mingling with state-wide candidates, and of 
course the fashion show itself. We had such a great turn out of community members, club 

members, and candidates! This year, we met our goal of $10,000 raised and had over 225 guests in 
attendance! Thank you to everyone who made this year’s fashion show such a great success. This 

was an event that was carried out with the support of many committee members and volunteers; we 
could not have done it without them! 

We look forward to our next fashion show taking place in 2020; It will be here before you know it! 
There were so many great pictures to choose from to include in our newsletter, but unfortunately, 
we just couldn’t get them all included. Please go to our Facebook page to see more! Also, we ask 
that you upload your own pictures from the event; we would love to see them! Be sure to use the 

hashtag #makefashiongreatagain when posting !







You are invited…

Republican Women of Huntsville
 

Monthly Lunch Meeting
Tuesday, June 12, 2018

The Ledges Club House     ~     32 Castle Down Drive SE

11:00 am  Social

11:30 am  Luncheon/Business
Entree Salad:  Grilled Chicken Cobb Salad with avocado, farm egg, shaved 

carrots, cherry tomatoes, English cucumbers, Dijon vinaigrette
Dessert - Old Fashioned Chocolate pie

 
 

12:00  Program

Legislative Update
Rep. Mike Ball

Rep. Phil Williams
Rep. Rex Reynolds

Senator Steve Livingston

Cost for Lunch:  $20
Sitting in Side Chairs and drinking water/tea/coffee:  $4.00
Sitting in Side Chairs and not eating:  No Cost

Remember, we will NOT be meeting on Election Day, June 5h; instead, we will 
be meeting on Tuesday, June 12th. 



You can also find a copy of the sample ballot by clicking on the link below: 
https://www.madisoncountyvotes.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/Rep-Ballot-2018-Primary.pdf

https://www.madisoncountyvotes.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/Rep-Ballot-2018-Primary.pdf

